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September News





Reminders


September 16th – Early Dismissal


October 8th – Dawg Walk


0ctober 9th – Institute day, No Students


October 12th – No School


October 21st – Early Dismissal 





Prove It!


What is the short “u” sound and long “u” sound?


What was our assembly about on Friday?


What does sum mean?


What Daily 5 station did you do this week?


How many seasons do we have?





A Peek at our Week


	We had a fabulous week in first grade.  We started to mesh as a whole class and we have been getting a lot done!


	In math we wrapped up chapter one.  I am so impressed with how well the students did with their addition!  We started chapter two and it is all about subtraction.  The chapter two math homework packet went home on Thursday.  This can come back at any time, there is no time limit for it.  Students will receive a good news when it is returned. 


	In writing we have continued to focus on conventions.  We have really been working on spaces between our words, punctuation, and when to use a capital letter.  We also wrote a few pieces this week.  We tried to do one non-fiction writing piece and one fiction writing piece.  The students did a fantastic job with this.  These came home earlier in the week so I hope you got to see them.


	In science we started to learn about the seasons and why we have them.  The students were SO excited and interested in this topic.  We had a lot of good discussions.  Next week we will do an experiment to go along with this unit.


	Next week we will be starting spelling tests.  There is a sheet coming home today with all of the details.  Please be sure to look over this. 


	If you are sending lunch money to school with your child, please be sure to put it in an envelope or bag with your child’s name on it. 


	Our first fieldtrip is scheduled for October 29th to the Pumpkin Patch in Bloomington.  If you would like to be a chaperone, please fill out the note coming home today and return it to school by September 25th.


	Have a fantastic weekend!


							~Mrs. Kirby


	








